
 

 

COLLEGE LEADERSHIP TEAM NOTES:  JANUARY 31, 2017  

Canceling Classes—Team reviewed and amended the decision making and communication 

process. Changes will be communicated to staff by their respective Leadership Team 

representative. 

  

Smoking Policy—The current policy was reviewed and reaffirmed. 

  

Skateboard Policy—The Student Senate will be asked to review and provide input on the 

current policy. 

  

Broad-Based Fees—Data on current fees and comparisons to other SUNY campuses were 

distributed. Suggestions for changes will be discussed at the next meeting. 

  

Budget and Planning Report—The Leadership Team will meet Friday, February 3 to discuss 

the committee’s report. 

  

Enrollment Outlook—Applications are up 3.7 percent compared to last year at this time.  

  

PIP Proposals—Proposals for support through the SUNY Performance Improvement Fund were 

reviewed. 

 


